
 We hope everyone enjoyed 
the Easter weekend. Thank you 
to those parents and friends 
who were able to join in 
celebrations with us last 
Wednesday. The students 
worked hard on their Easter 
Hats and enjoyed being able to 

parade them for you. 

Tomorrow Miss Clark and 
myself will be heading to 
Rankin Springs to meet and 
discuss combine school events 

for next term.  

We have had 5 notes returned 
for the Weethalle ANZAC day 
service, if you are planning on 
attending the service but have 

yet to let us know please 
contact the office or message 
us on Dojo. We would like to 
have enough students in 
attendance to lead the 
National Anthem at the 

service.   

As the term comes to an end 
please make sure library books 
are returned and drink bottles 
and lunch boxes are collected 
from the classrooms. We will 
be encouraging students to 
check their desks and the lost 

property before the term ends. 

Jason Hurley 
Relieving Principal 

 

From the Principal 

 

Friday, 6th April 
School Assembly 

2:30 pm 

 
Wed, 11th April 

Playgroup 
 

Friday, 13th April 
End of Term One 

3rd April 2018 

Term 1: Week 10 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

REMINDER: WHISTLE STOP MEETING 
TODAY TUESDAY 3rd APRIL 3:30pm 
 
The Weethalle Museum Committee, along with the Bland Shire 
Museum Advisor, invite you to attend a meeting at the Museum 
to discuss ideas for promoting and growing the Whistle Stop and 
Weethalle’s Heritage and Tourism potential into the future. 









Deb Ball 2018 
 

Rankins Springs Hall committee is holding a 
Deb Ball this year on Saturday the  21st July. 

 

If there are any girls who would like to make 
their debut please contact: 

 

 Ellen Walker on 69661270 
 or Deb Castle on 69661267. 




